
 
 

Product Recall Notice 
Tempur Comfort Travel Pillow 

 
It has come to our attention that 8 Tempur Comfort Travel Pillows that did not meet the 
UK Furniture and Furnishings (Fire) (Safety) Regulations 1988 (amended 1989, 1993 
and 2010) were sold through our Tempur Store, Designer Outlet, Kemble Drive, 
Swindon, SN2 2DY between 24th November and 22nd December 2022. 
 
The products do not meet the UK fire resistance match test and therefore there is a risk 
that if the pillow is exposed to an open flame that it will catch fire.  
 
Tempur UK Ltd is working with UK consumer safety regulators and has issued a recall 
notice for the incorrectly sold products. 
 
The details of the affected products are as follows: 
 

Item number 180696 

Item name Comfort Travel Pillow 

Product 
Image 

 



 
Identifying 
label (inside 
seam of the 
pillow cover) 

 
 
Action to take if you have one of the identified Tempur Travel Comfort Pillows 
 

• Stop using the pillow immediately and return for a product exchange and 
return to Tempur Store, Designer Outlet, Kemble Drive, Swindon, SN2 2DY.  
Alternatively, please contact Tempur Customer Services (Email: 
consumer@tempur.co.uk, Telephone: 0208 589 7000 (option 1)) to arrange the 
exchange and refund. 

 
Tempur values you as a customer and regrets any inconvenience this recall may cause 
to you. 
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